
Bills Committee on Travel Industry Bill 
 

Follow-up action arising from the discussion 
at the meeting on 24 November 2017 

 
 
 Regarding the appointment of not more than three representatives 
from each of the outbound and inbound travel agent businesses and not 
more than four representatives who work as a tourist guide or tourist 
escort to the Travel Industry Authority, please specify and provide a 
breakdown of the nature of business that they were engaged in so as to 
ensure a sufficient representation  of different businesses in the travel 
trade. 
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